FIU'S FIRST LOCAL COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEMENT WITH FACULTY AND LIBRARIANS

__________________

HOW UFF'S PROPOSALS COMPARE

WITH PRESIDENT MAIDIQUE'S PROPOSALS

_____________________  

Over the past year, UFF and the FIU administration have proposed very different visions of our first local collective bargaining agreement. 

UFF believes a university runs best on principles of democracy and shared governance.   We have developed our contract proposals after extensive consultation with the members of our bargaining unit.  We have come to the bargaining table committed to fight for the things faculty and librarians have told us are important.  Our goal has been to reach agreement quickly, trying to work wherever possible with the already compromised language of the previous collective bargaining agreement—preserving provisions that have worked for almost three decades and seeking improvements in areas we think are most critical to our bargaining unit members.  

The administration, on the other hand, has taken a radical approach—aiming to wipe out in a single bargaining cycle most of the contract rights and protections won over almost three decades of bargaining.  Rather than identifying key problem areas and seeking to bargain improvements, the administration has stubbornly refused even to put on the table proposals for contract language concerning many important terms and conditions of employment.  It has proposed again and again that rights previously covered by contract be left "VACANT." Instead, it has demanded discretion to develop policies and enforce them as it sees fit, free of a grievance and arbitration process.

The underlying message is that the administration is "boss" and employees had better get used to it—used to taking orders and relinquishing control over their professional lives.   Employees are asked to trust that an institution built on principles of shared governance and collegiality will do better if it is managed from the top down.  Key protections—fair summer pay, due process in disciplinary actions, equitable assignments, fair evaluations according to clear standards, intellectual property rights—all would disappear from the contract if the administration has its way.   Here is a summary of the differences between UFF's proposals and the adminstration's.    

